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English for Everyone: Level 1:
Beginner, Course Book
Compelling American Conversations: Questions
and Quotations for Intermediate American
English Language Learners from Chimayo Press
helps American immigrants and international
students develop their fluency skills and
academic vocabulary through conversation
exercises. Each chapter includes two sets of
conversation questions, vocabulary review,
short writing exercises, paraphrasing
exercises with proverbs, a discussion
activity around pithy quotations, and an
online “Search and Share” activity. Focusing
on both daily experiences and American
culture through proverbs, quotations, and
speaking exercises, the materials help
intermediate English language learners
explore their lives, learn common American
sayings and expressions, and develop vital
discussion skills. The 15 topical chapters
include: Opening Moves; Going Beyond Hello;
Making and Breaking Habits; Studying English;
Being Yourself; Choosing and Keeping Friends;
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Playing and Watching Sports; Talking About
American Television; Celebrating American
Holidays; Being Stylish; Handling Stress;
Practicing Job Interviews; Valuing Money and
Finding Bargains; Exploring American Cities
and Seeing Our World With Photographs. The
“Resources and Notes” appendix includes the
academic word list, supplemental worksheets,
bibliographical references, author
biographies and indices to proverbs and
quotations. Designed primarily for community
college ESL and adult education students,
this flexible ESL textbook can be used by
high school English language learners (ELL)
and intensive English programs. Compelling
American Conversations, is the third title in
the Compelling Conversations series, most
known for the original fluency-focused
advanced ESL textbook, Compelling
Conversations: Questions and Quotations on
Timeless Topics (2006).

Compelling American Conversations
On the heels of her mother's death, Hope
Logan reluctantly returned to her
grandparents' home place in search of a
journal that revealed explosive crimes and
atrocities of the past that had haunted her
grandma for nearly sixty-five years.
Bitterness, unforgiveness, and anger consumed
her as she set out to solve the mystery that
surrounded her grandma's life. The dark evil
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secret that was contained in the journal only
deepened her resentment of God. Because of
her quest, she came in contact with many
strong believers, especially a handsome young
pastor and three senior citizens. In that
small town in the foothills of the mountains
of North Carolina, Hope's bitterness,
unforgiveness, and anger slowly began to fade
in the light of the strong faith of the young
pastor and three senior citizens. She
discovered the true meaning of faith and hope
in Christ in the midst of adversity. Carolyn
Digh Griffin, a native North Carolinian,
resides in Waxhaw, North Carolina, with her
husband, Hoyle. She is retired from Union
County Public Schools where she was an
Administrative Assistant to the Assistant
Superintendent. She has two daughters and
four grandchildren who also reside in the Old
North State.

Notes on My Books
The ESL/ELL Teacher's Survival Guide offers
educators practical strategies for setting up
an ESL-friendly classroom, motivating and
interacting with students, communicating with
parents of English learners, and navigating
the challenges inherent in teaching ESL
students.

Wild Geometrics Coloring Book for
Everyone
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PLEASE NOTE - this is a replica of the print
book and you will need paper and a pencil to
complete the exercises. Take your self-study
English language learning a step further with
the third book in the easy-to-use, visual
learning series. English for Everyone Level 3
Intermediate Course Book introduces topics
such as telling a story, describing new
experiences, relationships, and problemsolving. The step-by-step teaching methods
are clear and engaging, making the English
language easy to learn by yourself. Key
language skills, grammar rules, and
vocabulary are explained alongside colorful
illustrations to help you put new language
into context. Listening, speaking, reading,
and writing exercises are set in bite-sized
modules, allowing you to learn at your own
pace. Free audio is available online to
support your language learning, featuring
native English speakers. The audio examples
help you to build experience of spoken
English and give you the chance to perfect
your pronunciation. English for Everyone is
aligned to the CEFR, the international
standard for language learning, and ideal for
preparation for major English-language exams
including IELTS, TOEIC, and TOEFL. Whether
you want to improve your English for work,
study, or travel, the Level 3 Intermediate
Course Book will make it incredibly easy to
teach yourself English.
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A Little Deception
Lizzie O'Malley is back with a purpose in
life. Still flighty and unpredictable, she
knows that loving and losing Teagan Gallagher
has changed her life forever. As she
navigates her new life in Boston as a full
time working mother, she promises herself she
will never fall in love again. But can she
keep that promise after meeting Nick Sawyer,
the gorgeous Texan who has fallen for her?
Follow Lizzie to Ireland where she struggles
with tragedy and rediscovers herself all over
again.

Complete English as a Foreign Language
Beginner to Intermediate Course
Are you ready to take your English skills to
the next level? English for Everyone: Level
4: Advanced, Practice Book makes learning
English as a second language easier. More
than 700 exercises use graphics and visuals
to develop English skills in speaking and
pronunciation, reading, writing, vocabulary,
and grammar. Exercises may include finding
the errors in sample text messages, reading
comprehension questions, fill-in-the-blanks,
word order games, and listening questions.
English for Everyone: Level 4: Advanced,
Practice Book covers the skills and topics
needed for the major global English-language
exams, including TOEFL, and uses the same
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testing methods so you can practice your
skills and measure your success. Use this
practice book with English for Everyone:
Level 4: Advanced, Course Book so you can
work with the books together. Series
Overview: English for Everyone series teaches
all levels of English, from beginner to
advanced, to speakers of English as a second
language. Innovative visual learning methods
introduce key language skills, grammar, and
vocabulary, which are reinforced with a
variety of speaking, reading, and writing
exercises to make the English language easier
to understand and learn.

Out of the Past
Address Book Size 6" x 9" Over 300 Sections
To Record Contact Details. Glossy And Soft
Cover, Large Print, Font, 6" x 9" For
Contacts, Addresses, Phone Numbers, Emails,
Birthday And More.

English for Everyone: Level 4:
Advanced, Practice Book
Address Book Size 6" x 9" Over 300 Sections
To Record Contact Details. Glossy And Soft
Cover, Large Print, Font, 6" x 9" For
Contacts, Addresses, Phone Numbers, Emails,
Birthday And More.

English for Everyone Teacher's Guide
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PLEASE NOTE - this is a replica of the print
book and you will need paper and a pencil to
complete the exercises. Welcome to the most
exciting English language learner around!
Work your way up with the ultimate self-study
course that is easy to use and quick to
learn. The Level 2 beginner's book guarantees
an engaging and entertaining experience for
adults learning English as a foreign
language. Beginners who already know the
basics of English, this one is for you.
Moving on from Level 1, this brilliant book
goes into more depth and detail, including
talking about yourself and your feelings,
routines, choices, past events, future plans,
achievements, and ambitions. Eye-catching
illustrations and step-by-step explanations
keep content simple and straightforward for
easy learning. Packed with listening,
speaking, reading, and writing exercises
presented in bite-sized modules, you can
follow the book from start to finish or dip
in and out to boost your language skills,
expand your vocabulary, and get to grips with
grammar. Level 2 builds your confidence and
knowledge on the way to advanced English.
English for Everyone Level 2 Beginner Course
Book covers the major global English-language
exams, including TOEFL and IELTS. This book
is part of DK's best-selling English for
Everyone series, which is suitable for all
levels of English language learners and
provides the perfect reading companion for
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study, exams, work, or travel. With audio
material available on the accompanying
website and Android/iOS apps, there has never
been a better time to learn English.

Fancy Coloring Books
Are you looking for a complete course in
English as a foreign language which takes you
effortlessly from beginner to confident
speaker? Whether you are starting from
scratch, or are just out of practice,
Complete English as a Foreign Language will
guarantee success! Now fully updated to make
your language learning experience fun and
interactive. You can still rely on the
benefits of a top language teacher and our
years of teaching experience, but now with
added learning features within the course and
online. The course is structured in thematic
units and the emphasis is placed on
communication, so that you effortlessly
progress from introducing yourself and
dealing with everyday situations, to using
the phone and talking about work. By the end
of this course, you will be at Level B2 of
the Common European Framework for Languages:
Can interact with a degree of fluency and
spontaneity that makes regular interaction
with native speakers quite possible without
strain for either party. Learn effortlessly
with a new easy-to-read page design and
interactive features: NOT GOT MUCH TIME? One,
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five and ten-minute introductions to key
principles to get you started. AUTHOR
INSIGHTS Lots of instant help with common
problems and quick tips for success, based on
the author's many years of experience.
GRAMMAR TIPS Easy-to-follow building blocks
to give you a clear understanding. USEFUL
VOCABULARY Easy to find and learn, to build a
solid foundation for speaking. DIALOGUES Read
and listen to everyday dialogues to help you
speak and understand fast. TEST YOURSELF
Tests in the book and online to keep track of
your progress. EXTEND YOUR KNOWLEDGE Extra
online articles at: www.teachyourself.com to
give you a richer understanding of the
culture of English speakers. TRY THIS
Innovative exercises illustrate what you've
learnt and how to use it. The course is also
available as a book (9781444105926), as a
pack comprising the book and double CD
(9781444102376) and as a double CD
(9781444105483).

English for Everyone: Level 4:
Advanced, Course Book
PLEASE NOTE - this is a replica of the print
book and you will need paper and a pencil to
complete the exercises. This absolutely
essential language guide and workbook will
expand your English vocabulary in no time.
Spilling over with thousands of entries for
useful words and phrases, this is the perfect
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study aid for any adult learning English as a
foreign language. With 3,000 words across
hundreds of pages, English Vocabulary Builder
brings you everything you need to know and
much, much more. From activities, family,
holidays, science, and work to animals,
feelings, health, sports, and weather, just
about every subject in the English language
is covered in eye-catching, illustrative
detail. All the vocabulary is shown with both
UK and US spellings, and every word can be
heard with its own audio recording in the
accompanying app available for download.
Additional interactive exercises ensure
language learning is an easy, entertaining,
and educational experience. This book is part
of DK's best-selling English for Everyone
series, which is suitable for all levels of
English language learners and provides the
perfect reading companion for study, exams,
work, or travel. With audio material
available on the accompanying website and
Android/iOS apps, there has never been a
better time to learn English.

English for Everyone: Level 3:
Intermediate, Course Book
Featuring 25 geometric intricate line
drawings of diverse patterns, this collection
is for everyone who loves to color. These
designs provide endless opportunity for
experimentation with color and technique. The
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imaginative patterns and borders give each
design a polished appearance. Specially
designed for experienced colorists, coloring
books offer an escape to a world of
inspiration and artistic fulfillment. You
will get hours of enjoyment and stress relief
as you enhance the designs with colored
pencils, markers, and other art media.
Considered beneficial to all ages, coloring
has been proven to generate wellness and
quietness, as well as to stimulate the brain
areas related to the senses and creativity.
We present this book as one of several
coloring books. These artistic drawings offer
complexity to engage the brain, but also
simplicity, in that there are no rules or
even guidelines.

Advanced Statistics in Research
"Advanced Statistics in Research: Reading,
Understanding, and Writing Up Data Analysis
Results" is the simple, nontechnical
introduction to the most complex multivariate
statistics presented in empirical research
articles. "wwwStatsInResearch.com, " is a
companion website that provides free sample
chapters, exercises, and PowerPoint slides
for students and teachers. A free 600-item
test bank is available to instructors.
"Advanced Statistics in Research" does not
show how to "perform" statistical
procedures--it shows how to read, understand,
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and interpret them, as they are typically
presented in journal articles and research
reports. It demystifies the sophisticated
statistics that stop most readers cold:
multiple regression, logistic regression,
discriminant analysis, ANOVA, ANCOVA, MANOVA,
factor analysis, path analysis, structural
equation modeling, meta-analysis--and more.
"Advanced Statistics in Research" assumes
that you have never had a course in
statistics. It begins at the beginning, with
research design, central tendency,
variability, z scores, and the normal curve.
You will learn (or re-learn) the big-three
results that are common to most procedures:
statistical significance, confidence
intervals, and effect size. Step-by-step,
each chapter gently builds on earlier
concepts. Matrix algebra is avoided, and
complex topics are explained using simple,
easy-to-understand examples. "Need help
writing up your results?" Advanced Statistics
in Research shows how data-analysis results
can be summarized in text, tables, and
figures according to APA format. You will see
how to present the basics (e.g., means and
standard deviations) as well as the advanced
(e.g., factor patterns, post-hoc tests, path
models, and more). "Advanced Statistics in
Research" is appropriate as a textbook for
graduate students and upper-level
undergraduates (see supplementary materials
at StatsInResearch.com). It also serves as a
handy shelf reference for investigators and
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all consumers of research.

Unchosen
PLEASE NOTE - this is a replica of the print
book and you will need paper and a pencil to
complete the exercises. Welcome to the most
exciting English language learner around! The
ultimate self-study course is easy to use,
quick to learn and works at an advanced level
with real depth and detail. Level 4
guarantees an engaging and entertaining
experience for adults already accomplished at
learning English as a foreign language. This
advanced course targets experienced English
speakers looking to hone their existing
skills. Learn English at the highest level by
reinforcing key language skills, grammar
rules, and vocabulary with listening,
speaking, reading, and writing exercises. At
this level the content is more challenging,
covering subjects such as family life,
business, and news, and media. English for
Everyone Course Book Level 4 Advanced covers
the major global English-language exams,
including TOEFL and IELTS. This book is part
of DK's best-selling English for Everyone
series, which is suitable for all levels of
English language learners and provides the
perfect reading companion for study, exams,
work, or travel. With audio material
available on the accompanying website and
Android/iOS apps bringing vital experience of
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spoken English, there has never been a better
time to learn English.

English for Everyone Practice Book
Level 2 Beginner
No Marketing Blurb

English for Everyone English Grammar
Guide Practice Book
A collection of bush poetry, all original
works by Brisbane author and poet Matt Trucky
Langdon.

Sera's Dreams Come True
PLEASE NOTE - this is a replica of the print
book and you will need paper and a pencil to
complete the exercises. Are you learning
English as a second language? English for
Everyone: Level 3: Intermediate, Practice
Book makes learning English easier. More than
700 exercises use graphics and visuals to
develop English skills in speaking and
pronunciation, reading, writing, vocabulary,
and grammar. Exercises may include finding
the errors in sample text messages, reading
comprehension questions, fill-in-the-blanks,
word order games, and listening questions.
English for Everyone: Level 3: Intermediate,
Practice Book covers the skills and topics
needed for the major global English-language
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exams, including TOEFL, and uses the same
testing methods so you can practice your
skills and measure your success. Use this
practice book with English for Everyone:
Level 3: Intermediate, Course Book so you can
work with the books together. And, download
the free app and practice online with free
listening exercises at www.dkefe.com. Series
Overview: English for Everyone series teaches
all levels of English, from beginner to
advanced, to speakers of English as a second
language. Innovative visual learning methods
introduce key language skills, grammar, and
vocabulary, which are reinforced with a
variety of speaking, reading, and writing
exercises to make the English language easier
to understand and learn. Visit www.dkefe.com
to find out more.

English for Everyone: English
Vocabulary Builder
This work has been selected by scholars as
being culturally important, and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as we know
it. This work was reproduced from the
original artifact, and remains as true to the
original work as possible. Therefore, you
will see the original copyright references,
library stamps (as most of these works have
been housed in our most important libraries
around the world), and other notations in the
work.This work is in the public domain in the
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United States of America, and possibly other
nations. Within the United States, you may
freely copy and distribute this work, as no
entity (individual or corporate) has a
copyright on the body of the work.As a
reproduction of a historical artifact, this
work may contain missing or blurred pages,
poor pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced,
and made generally available to the public.
We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being
an important part of keeping this knowledge
alive and relevant.

English for Everyone: Level 3:
Intermediate, Practice Book
College the American Way: A Fun ESL Guide to
English Language and Campus Life in the U.S.
(Book + Audio) From the authors of the REA
best-sellers, English the American Way and
Celebrate the American Way, comes the third
book in the series, College the American Way:
A Fun ESL Guide to English Language and
Campus Life in the U.S. Written in a fun,
lighthearted, and easy-to-follow style, this
book is THE resource for international
college-bound students who want to improve
their English language skills. College the
American Way answers the who? what? where?
why? and how? questions about college life in
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the U.S. Learn who can help, what to do,
where to go, why to check out housing and
meal plans, and how to . . . HAVE FUN! Each
easy-to-read part is full of vocabulary,
informal language, idioms, phrasal verbs,
dialogues, and activities. Our audio lets you
practice speaking English like an American
until you're perfect! Improve your listening
and speaking skills with the sample dialogues
included on our audio CD. You can also
download the MP3 files to your mobile device
and practice wherever you go. Whether you
want to improve your understanding of campus
life, or just expand your everyday
vocabulary, this fun and friendly guide will
help you build your skills and communicate
with precision - and success! Don't miss the
first two books in the series:English the
American Way: A Fun ESL Guide to Language and
Culture in the U.S. and Celebrate the
American Way: A Fun ESL Guide to English
Language and Culture in the U.S.

A Complete Self Study Programme
Finally! The book that thousands of
alcoholics have been waiting for! An updated
version of the "Big Book of Alcoholics
Anonymous." This edited revision of the old,
basic text is reader-friendly and carries the
exact same message as the 1939 version of
"Alcoholics Anonymous." It's written in a
style that's friendly to readers of any
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gender, race, or spiritual path. Until now,
Bill Wilson's 1939 book has never been edited
for modern readers. This book is for: Women
who object to the sexist language in the
original Big Book. The EZ Big Book is gender
neutral. All partners of alcoholics,
including gays and lesbians. The EZ Big Book
makes no assumption about the genders or
marital status of partners. Alcoholics at all
reading levels. The language is readerfriendly and journalistic in tone. Readers of
any faith, including agnostics. The spiritual
references in the book are all-encompassing.
Non-English speakers. Readers for whom
English is a second language buy the EZ Big
Book because the writing is simple and
direct. About the Author The author is a
retired science and nature writer with doubledigit of sobriety. Her last years of drinking
took her to emergency rooms several times and
finally to rehab.

The ESL / ELL Teacher's Survival Guide
Sera's Dreams Come True is a book about
continuing to dream, no matter what. The
author, a seven-year-old girl, is full of
dreams and believes that everyone should
continue dreaming.

An Unexpected Welcome
PLEASE NOTE - this is a replica of the print
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book and you will need paper and a pencil to
complete the exercises. Ideal for anyone who
wants to learn English to native-speaker
standard and prepare for major English exams
including IELTS, TOEIC, and TOEFL, this fun
and engaging visual guide to the most common
and useful English idioms and phrases will
help you understand and remember English
idiomatic expressions and their meanings,
making your English more fluent and natural.
English for Everyone: English Idioms combines
an innovative visual teaching method with the
best of DK design to make one of the most
difficult aspects of learning English as a
foreign language incredibly easy. Hundreds of
expressions are presented in context, with
crystal-clear definitions and attractive
illustrations that show each idiom's literal
and idiomatic meaning. The book also covers
English collocations and commonly confused
words, helping you avoid the kind of mistakes
that native English speakers would never
make. Each teaching module is followed by
tightly focused practice exercises to help
you remember what you have learned. Extensive
supporting audio is integrated throughout the
course, with every expression in the context
of its sample sentence recorded by native
English speakers. The audio is free and
available online, and can be played, paused,
and repeated as often as you like, to help
you perfect your pronunciation of each
expression. Suitable for learners at all
levels, English for Everyone: English Idioms
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is an exciting and intuitive guide to
improving your understanding of English and
the style of your written and spoken English.

Practice Book, Level 1
Includes an introduction by the author,
alternate ending, early notes and ideas,
deleted scenes, discussion guide, and town
map on reverse side of jacket.

English for Everyone: English Grammar
Guide
Learn English with this fun course for
complete beginners. Simple exercises and
lively audio will have you speaking and
reading more than 500 words in no time!
PLEASE NOTE - this is a replica of the print
book and you will need paper and a pen or
pencil to complete the exercises. The perfect
introduction to English vocabulary and
grammar, English for Everyone Junior:
Beginner's Course provides children aged 6-9
with the support they need as they take the
first steps towards learning English as a
foreign language. Equally effective for home
study or the classroom, this carefully
leveled English-language course assumes no
previous knowledge of English. It takes
children through the basics of the language,
helping them use and understand elementary
English clearly and confidently. Vocabulary
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is taught through attractive illustrations
and reinforced with audio resources. Each
language/grammar point is explained in a
dedicated panel, accompanied by clear
examples of how it's used, and reinforced by
exercises. At the back, there is a
handwriting guide, grammar overview, and a
glossary of language terms used throughout
the book. Building on the worldwide success
of the English for Everyone series, the
Junior Beginner's Course contains everything
a child needs to acquire a firm grasp of
English in a fun and interactive way.

Uncovering the Logic of English
PLEASE NOTE - this is a replica of the print
book and you will need paper and a pencil to
complete the exercises. Are you a beginner
learning English as a second language?
Everything you need is included in English
for Everyone: Level 1: Beginner, Course Bookit's a grammar book, vocabulary builder, and
exercise course all in one. Learn to engage
in everyday topics such as your job, home,
likes and dislikes, health, and more. This
course book also covers how to talk about the
present. English for Everyone: Level 1:
Beginner, Course Book covers the language
skills, vocabulary, and grammar needed for
the major global English-language exams,
including TOEFL. All learning is practiced
across speaking, listening, reading, and
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writing exercises, offering rounded
preparation for work, travel, study, and
exams. Download the free app and practice
online with free listening exercises at
www.dkefe.com. Series Overview: English for
Everyone series teaches all levels of
English, from beginner to advanced, to
speakers of English as a second language.
Innovative visual learning methods introduce
key language skills, grammar, and vocabulary,
which are reinforced with a variety of
speaking, reading, and writing exercises to
make the English language easier to
understand and learn. Visit www.dkefe.com to
find out more.

English for Everyone Business English
Course Book Level 1
A self-study English grammar guide using
innovative visual learning methods to make
even the trickiest points easy to understand,
for the approximately 1 million adults in the
United States learning English as a second
language. Suitable for English-language
learners of all levels, from beginner to
advanced, and even experienced English
speakers looking for a reminder of key
language points, English for Everyone:
English Grammar Guide is an intuitive way to
study English grammar. Clear illustrations
put learning points in context and make them
easy to remember, and simple graphics and
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annotated sample sentences break down grammar
constructions, making even difficult points
easy to follow. English for Everyone: English
Grammar Guide covers the language skills,
vocabulary, and grammar needed for the major
global English-language exams, including
TOEFL. All learning is practiced across
speaking, listening, reading, and writing
exercises, offering rounded preparation for
work, travel, study, and exams. Download the
free app and practice online with free
listening exercises at www.dkefe.com.

Thirteen Reasons Why
Torie Mills is beautiful, successful and a
New York Times best-selling historical
romance author. Determined to find some
solace from her fast paced and demanding
life, she decides to move to Mahaska County,
Iowa—a mile outside of the tiny town of
Fremont and into her great greatgrandparent's old homestead. Her plan is to
restore the property to its 1870 glory days.
She hires handsome, renovation expert Dave
Cameron to do the work and together they
bring the old Victorian house back to life.
When Torie moves in, she discovers that
restoring the house has opened a portal into
the past. Time traveling each night to the
Fremont of old, becomes her wonderful escape
and her secret obsession. When she and Dave
become lovers, he gets swept into the travels
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as well—until they both realize, much too
late, that there was evil in the past that
would have been better left alone…

English for Everyone Junior: Beginner's
Course
Cord McCall left the town Doubtful ten years
ago, when he killed a man at the age of
sixteen. Back for his mother's funeral, the
only ones in town that welcomed him was the
doc and Lilly, the girl he'd left behind.
When Lilly welcomed him home with a sultry
kiss, things changed, he began to wonder if a
gunman and a saloon girl could finally find
happiness like his mother had always hoped!

Linguistics for Everyone: An
Introduction
PLEASE NOTE - this is a replica of the print
book and you will need paper and a pencil to
complete the exercises. English for Everyone
is an exciting and comprehensive self-study
course for adults learning English as a
foreign language. This course is a unique new
series with a visual, engaging, and easy to
follow style to make the English language
easy to learn. Learn business English by
reinforcing key language skills, grammar
rules, and vocabulary with listening,
speaking, reading, and writing exercises.
This unique course is easy to use, starting
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at beginner level and working up to advanced
English to help you grow in confidence as you
learn. This Business English Beginner Course
Book introduces business topics such as
meetings and presentations, telephone
language, company history, and business
lunches. Audio material is provided at every
stage through the English For Everyone
website and Android/iOS apps to provide vital
experience of spoken English and make even
tricky phrases easy to understand. Perfect
for personal study or to support exams
including TOEFL and IELTS, English for
Everyone is suitable for all levels of
English language learners.

Saint's Progress
English for Everyone is an exciting and
comprehensive self-study course for adults
learning English as a foreign language. This
course is a unique new series with a visual,
engaging, and easy to follow style to make
the English language easy to learn. Learn
business English by reinforcing key language
skills, grammar rules, and vocabulary with
listening, speaking, reading, and writing
exercises. This unique course is easy to use,
starting at beginner level and working up to
advanced English to help you grow in
confidence as you learn. This Business
English Beginner Practice Book introduces
business topics such as meetings and
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presentations, telephone language, company
history, and business lunches. Audio material
is provided at every stage through the
English For Everyone website and Android/iOS
apps to provide vital experience of spoken
English and make even tricky phrases easy to
understand. Perfect for personal study or to
support exams including TOEFL and IELTS,
English for Everyone is suitable for all
levels of English language learners.

Address Book
PLEASE NOTE - this is a replica of the print
book and you will need paper and a pencil to
complete the exercises. Puzzled by past
tenses? Confused by comparatives? This
clearly structured and beautifully presented
workbook is packed with grammar practice
activities that make learning English grammar
incredibly easy. The English for Everyone
Grammar Guide Practice Book is an essential
companion to the English for Everyone Grammar
Guide, a comprehensive reference book that
makes even the trickiest grammar rules clear
and simple. The Practice Book mirrors the
unit-by-unit structure of the Grammar Guide.
Each Practice Book unit is full of carefully
graded grammar exercises to drill and
reinforce the grammar you have learned in the
corresponding Grammar Guide unit. These
exercises will help you build up your
confidence and become more fluent, giving you
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the chance to practice using the most
important English grammar constructions again
and again. Ideal for students at all levels,
the English for Everyone Grammar Guide
Practice Book covers basic, intermediate, and
advanced English grammar in one easy-tonavigate book. Like all books in the
innovative English for Everyone series, it
uses a visual learning method: many of the
exercises are accompanied by attractive
illustrations that put grammar practice
points into context and give you visual cues
to help you understand the exercises. Whether
you want to improve your grammar for work,
study, travel, or exams, the English for
Everyone Grammar Guide Practice Book offers
you a simple way to learn English grammar,
remember it, and use it with confidence.

The EZ Big Book of Alcoholics Anonymous
Reproduction of the original: Notes on My
Books by Joseph Conrad

Address Book.
PLEASE NOTE - this is a replica of the print
book and you will need paper and a pencil to
complete the exercises. An essential
teacher's companion to an innovative and
uniquely visual English-language course, this
e-guide will help English teachers create
clear, focused lesson plans, explain
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difficult concepts in a simple and concise
way, and make language learning exciting,
intuitive, and incredibly easy. The English
for Everyone Teacher's Guide is designed to
accompany English for Everyone, a
comprehensive course in English as a foreign
language for adults. English for Everyone
combines innovative and systematic visual
teaching methods with bold design to make the
English language easy to understand and
learn. Key language skills, grammar rules,
and vocabulary are reinforced with listening,
speaking, reading, and writing exercises. The
English for Everyone Teacher's Guide will
help busy classroom teachers or one-on-one
tutors get the most out of using English for
Everyone with their students. Its step-bystep guide to the course's crystal-clear,
tightly structured teaching method will show
teachers how to explain even the trickiest
points of English in a way that is engaging
and easy to follow. It also includes a guide
to English for Everyone's highly versatile
exercises, which are primarily suitable for
homework, independent study, or one-on-one
tuition, but can readily be adapted for
classroom or group activities.

The Little Book of Yarns
Everything a beginner needs for learning
English in one book! Have fun and learn
English the easy way. This book has been
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written for all ages, children and adults
alike. - Written in British English - 44
excellent lessons - 88 fun worksheets for
easy learning - Over 100 useful sentence
patterns - Practice tests to reinforce
learning - Step-by-step grammar development Frequently used verbs in 4 grammatical forms
- 44 practical and commonly used idioms Vocabulary words include Spanish translations
Preston Lee’s Beginner English for Spanish
Speakers is the absolute best way to learn
English. Written by ESL specialists, Kevin
Lee and Matthew Preston have taught English
as a Second Language for over 20 years around
the world. The lessons in this book have been
carefully chosen to help the learner really
understand a range of topics for everyday
talk. This best-selling book includes
everything you need to become an excellent
and fluent English speaker! The Paperback
version is translated into over 35 languages:
- Arabic, Bosnian, Bulgarian, Cantonese,
Chinese, Croatian, Czech, Dutch, Estonian,
Filipino, Finnish, French, German, Greek,
Hebrew, Hindi, Hungarian, Indonesian,
Italian, Japanese, Korean, Latvian,
Lithuanian, Malay, Norwegian, Polish,
Portuguese, Romanian, Russian, Serbian,
Slovak, Spanish, Swedish, Thai, Taiwanese,
Turkish, Ukrainian, Vietnamese

Hope Returns
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"When she embarks on a charade of exchanged
identities one night to save the family tea
plantation, spirited Rose Chesterfield gets
more than she bargained for: marriage to the
deliciously notorious rake, Viscount Rampton.
Unwittingly implicated in a series of highprofile jewel robberies, Rose must outwit a
jealous adversary in order to clear her
blackened name. But can she regain the love
and respect of her husband?"--Publisher
description.

English for Everyone: English Idioms
PLEASE NOTE - this is a replica of the print
book and you will need paper and a pencil to
complete the exercises. You've learnt the
basics of the English language, now improve
your confidence with the second practice book
in the visual learning series English for
Everyone. Practice Book: Level 2 Beginner
will help you to feel confident in the skills
you learn from the Course Book: Level 2
Beginneror from your other courses or
studies. Strengthen your language for topics
such as emotions, actions and activities,
numbers, dates, months and seasons, and much
more. Work your way through the exercises as
you cover each Level 2 topic. Activities
include filling in the blanks, true or false
decision-making, matching the pairs,
wordsearches, and more. Audio material is
provided at every stage through the English
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For Everyone website and Android/iOS apps to
provide vital experience of spoken English
and make even tricky phrases easy to
understand. English for Everyone is aligned
to the CEFR, the international standard for
language learning, and ideal for preparation
for major English-language exams including
IELTS, TOEIC, and TOEFL. Whether you want to
improve your English for work, study, or
travel, the Practice Book: Level 2 Beginner
will help you to gain confidence in your new
English language skills.

Globish the World Over
LINGUISTICS FOR EVERYONE: AN INTRODUCTION,
Second Edition, will capture the interest of
all students, regardless of major, and offer
them a thorough, engaging introduction to the
science of language. To achieve this goal,
the authors devised a unique arrangement of
chapters that distinguishes this book from
conventional introductory linguistics
textbooks. Without sacrificing rigor, the
authors focus on larger themes rather than on
technical details or formal analysis. The
book opens with a strong introductory chapter
addressing basics such as how to define
language, prescriptive versus descriptive
grammar, differences between the human
language system and other animal
communication systems, and so on. The second
chapter, devoted to language, mind, and
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brain, addresses both psycholinguistic and
neurolinguistic evidence for humans' innate
capacity for language. To address core
linguistics areas in depth, there are two
chapters each on phonetics and phonology,
morphology, syntax, and semantics. Throughout
the text, special features relate the study
of linguistics to the language we use in the
real world and every chapter includes
innovative and varied activities that review
and practice the content and offer your
students many opportunities to apply the
knowledge in their own lives. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.

College the American Way: A Fun ESL
Guide to English Language & Campus Life
in the U.S. (Book + Audio)
"I must congratulate you on GLOBISH THE WORLD
OVER. It's a pioneering text of great
importance, full of enthralling insights for
native and non-native English users alike."
-- Robert McCrum, author, The Story of
English and Literary Editor, London Observer.
Globish, as a concept, takes to task the
world hegemony of arrogant English-speakers.
Hence the landmark book Don't Speak English Parlez Globish became a best-seller in
French, and other languages, but it never
appeared in English. GLOBISH THE WORLD OVER
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is the first book written in Globish-English.
Non-native English speakers from nonAnglophone countries use English better
between themselves than with any native
English speaker. Globish codifies their very
efficient "similar limitations." The word
Globish may strike English-speakers as an
"odd" way to rename their English. However
billions of speakers in Brazil, Russia, India
and China will be the new "owners" of what
the world is now calling Globish. The
implications are far-reaching. GLOBISH THE
WORLD OVER discusses this phenomenon, and
demonstrates that Globish - as a deliberate
and sufficient subset of English for
international communication - is limited more
by a person's communication ability than by
mere words.

Preston Lee's Beginner English For
Spanish Speakers
Enter a whimsical world of creative selfexpression with the Nature Mandalas Coloring
Book. Detach yourself from everyday
distractions and unwind with detailed images
that will keep you focused and entertained.
Each page encourages you to concentrate on
coloring and shading in 50 detailed mandalas.
Variety of levels of difficulty - from medium
to very intricate One Image Per Page, Each
image is printed on black-backed pages to
prevent bleed-through. High-resolution
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images. A comfortable and convenient 8" x 10"
size.

English for Everyone: Level 2:
Beginner, Course Book
Discover answers to questions about English
and eliminate thousands of exceptions. In
this easy-to-read volume, multiple-awardwinning author and speaker Denise Eide
uncovers valuable reading and spelling tools
(such as nine reasons for a silent final E).
Empowering teachers with this vital
information is an easy way to raise reading
and spelling scores.
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